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Tuesday, 27 February 2018 

 
 
Tony Steven 
CEO 
AMA Tasmania 
147 Davey Street, Hobart, TAS, 7000 
ceo@amatas.com.au 
 
 
Dear Tony, 

Thank you for sharing AMA Tasmania’s election platform for the upcoming election. 

The Tasmanian Greens are committed to fixing our ailing health system by providing an appropriate 
level of funding, as detailed in our response to the AMA election survey. 

For further information on our policy initiatives in this area, I refer you to the Alternative Budget we 
released last year.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Cassy O’Connor MP 
Leader of the Tasmanian Greens 
Member for Denison 
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